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TO: Mayor and Borough Assembly 
FROM: Brad Ryan, Borough Manager 
DATE: June 30, 2022 
SUBJECT: 30% Design Presentation KPFF 

 

On March 17, 2022, the Assembly voted unanimously to approve Alternative 3 and Additive B2 
as presented by KPFF in the alternatives analysis presentation. On May 5, 2022, the Assembly 
voted unanimously to approve the Marine Service Platform design and permitting to 30% which 
is funded by Yukon Government. The 30% Design documents and renderings in your packet and 
tonight’s presentation is the result of those approvals. 
 
Staff requests that you review the designs and renderings and forward any recommendations as 
a body so that we can move forward to 60% design. 
 


